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President‟s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Wow!  „Sledfest 2010 the 

Grass Drags‟ were 

amazing.  Our co-race 

directors, Scott Klein and 

Jon Trzesniak, did a 

fantastic job.  All club 

members that participated 

in the event and assisted 

the directors at the 

registration table, race 

results board, in the pit 

area, at the start finish line, 

pre-race set-up and tear 

down also did an excellent 

job.  

 

I would also like to thank 

the Lions Club for their 

tremendous contribution 

and participation in making 

this event a huge success.   

 

Thanks to all the vendors 

selling vintage parts,  

Edgewater Marine ( Ski-

Doo), Evenson‟s Marine  

(Arctic Cat) for their 

displays and Jon Trez for his 

vintage race sled display.     

       

All the race participants in 

all classes had some great 

competitive runs and 

totally enjoyed themselves. 

Congratulations to all 

trophy winners in the „Grass 

Drags‟ race competition 

and „Vintage Show & 

Shine‟.  I‟m sure everyone 

had a great time and I 

hope to see you at 

„Sledfest  2011‟.           

 

Plans are already being 

made for next year‟s event 

to make it even bigger and 

better.  That‟s what makes 

this club exciting and 

makes me want to be a 

part of it.  I hope you all 

feel the same way.  It has a 

lot to offer whether you are 

interested in racing, trail 

riding, or just socializing.   

There is something for every 

snowmobile enthusiast. 

 

Think Snow! Let‟s Ride! 

              

           -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let‟s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

interested in joining.   
 

-Dennis Kulwicki 

 

The second meeting of the 

season was held on 

September 26th at 

Carlson‟s.  Topics discussed 

were: Grass Drags, Club 

Ride, Ice Drags, and Club 

Dinner. 

The Ice Drags will be held 

Saturday, February 19th at 

Carlson‟s Rustic Ridge. 

Our Club Ride will be 

Saturday, January 29th. 

More details to follow. 

The Club Dinner, “End of 

Season” will be Saturday, 

April 2nd. 

We donated $100 to the 

Pink Ribbon Riders this year. 

During the 1st or 2nd 

weekend of November, we 

will be cleaning out the 

trails.  So, grab your saws 

and ATV‟s for a fun filled 

day! 

The website is up running 

this month.  

We are thinking of having 

some social events next 

year like; hayride, boat 

parties, etc. If you have any 

other ideas, feel free to 

email the club. 

Our next meeting is 

Sunday, October 24th, 

11am at Carlson‟s. 

 -Mathieu Labs 

 

 

Special Interest 

Website: October 2010 

Club Membership renewals 

for the new season are due 

Trail clean up: Either 1st or 

2nd weekend of November 

Next Meeting: Sunday, 

October 24th, 11am at 

Carlson’s 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson       

(Vice-President) ) 

Mathieu Labs 

(Treasurer/Secretary) 

Chad Rhinehart 

(County Rep) 7 

Jim Schnolis          

(Trail Master) 
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